
We enjoyed our last SIBS 
group of this academic 
year and it was lovely to 
welcome a new child to 
the group! 

We played ‘Bippity     
Boppity Boo’ a fun and 
fast thinking name      
learning game- the      
children beat the adults 
every time! We also 
played our spiders web 
game to see all the 
things we have in       
common, such as liking 
pizza, playing Minecraft 
and having a brother or 
sister with SEN. 

We also ‘aired our dirty 
laundry’, involving 
writing something on a 

piece of laundry to       
express a feeling or      
experience we’ve had in 
relation to our siblings. 
We talked about how 
difficult it can be at times 
and thought about how 
to make ourselves feel 
better. 

We each had a go at     
using the different         
exercise machines to 
burn off some energy; 
and then we practiced 
some yoga poses and 
muscle relaxation for our 
calm time.  

We hope you all have a 
lovey summer holiday 
and hope to see you at 
SIBS group next term! :) 

5-8yrs 9:30-12:00 
Sunday 24th September 2017; Sunday 26th November 2017  
 

9-13yrs 1:00-3:30 
Sunday 24th September 2017; Sunday 26th November 2017  
 

14-17yrs 1:00-16:00 
Sunday 8th October 2017– includes bowling in Raynes Park (Please register interest)  
 

Please contact Verity Leeson-Mill, Sibs Co-ordinator, to register your interest or have 
any queries: verityl@blossomhouseschool.co.uk 

Future groups 

What did we do? 

SIBS Group! 
16th July 2017 

We wrote our feelings down on our   
laundry and hung it on the line. 

We had a fun break playing in the      
playground and letting out our energy! 
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